
January 21, 2022 

Dear East Greenwich Parents and Guardians,  

We hope this community update finds you well.  Beginning Monday, January 24th, Mrs. Michele 
MarCnez will join our district as an interim assistant principal during Mrs. Loggia’s leave of absence.  
Mrs. MarCnez is an experienced administrator who has served as a principal, assistant principal and 
program director, and she is looking forward to supporCng the students and staff of East Greenwich.  
Mrs. MarCnez’s email is marCnezm@eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us.   

Below please find some important informaCon.   

Great Kindness Challenge 
The Great Kindness Challenge will be held January 24th through January 28th.  This naConal event 
dedicates one week to highlighCng a culture of kindness in schools.  We challenge our students to 
extend kindness to self, families, classmates, friends and neighbors through a variety of spirit days and 
acCviCes. Click here to learn more.  Thank you to our school counselors, Angelina Weston and Kristen 
Lombardo, for organizing this special week.   

Mid Trimester/Progress Report Date Adjustment 
Due to 2 emergency snow closings in early January, mid-trimester is now February 2nd.  Progress reports 
will now be available in the Parent Portal on February 9th.   

Reminders:  

Calendar Survey Deadline  
We invite our families to provide input on the 2022-2023 school calendar by compleCng the short 
survey found here.  Responses are due Monday, January 24th.  

Emergency Closing InformaDon  
NoCficaCon of an emergency closing, delayed opening or early dismissal will be made by phone and text 
message, and it will also be posted on our district website and Facebook page.  If you have any changes 
to your contact informaCon, please contact the main office to update your informaCon.   Please 
reference this le\er from early January for more informaCon.   

New Student RegistraDon 
Children that live in the district who will be five (5) years old on or before October 1, 2022 are eligible 
for Beginners.  Please visit our district website, www.eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us, to pre-register new 
Beginner students.  The link for pre-registraCon can be found under Site Shortcuts. When prompted, 
please choose the 22/23 school year. Students currently enrolled in the East Greenwich Township School 
District Preschool Program do not need to reregister. 

Thank you for your conCnued support.  
Sincerely,  

Andrea Evans
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